SPECIAL SUB-COMMITTEE ON VACANCIES

At an adjourned meeting of the Special Sub-Committee on Vacancies held within the Council Offices, Clydebank on Monday 26th August 1996

Present: Provost Patrick O'Neill (LAB), Councillors Mary Campbell (LAB) and

George Cairney (LAB).

Attending: Michael J Watters, Chief Executive

Councillor Mary Campbell in the Chair

FILLING OF VACANCIES

There were re-submitted reports by the Head of Personnel and Training and by various Directors regarding the filling of vacant posts.

Having heard Councillor Campbell, the Special Sub-Committee agreed to continue all matters to a future meeting.